Kindergarten

Readiness Meeting

Wednesday, October 22,2014

5:30 - 6:30 p.m.
Mammoth Elementary School

1500 Meridian Blvd. in Mammoth Lakes

All parents of children eligible to start transitional kindergarten (TK)
or kindergarten in the Fall of 2015 in Mammoth Lakes are invited to

attend. (Children born between December 3, 2009 and September 2,

2010 will be entering K. Children with birthdays between September
3 and December 2, 2010 will be entering TK.)

Please join us to learn the skills and knowledge that you can teach
your child to prepare them for kindergarten entry.

Free pizza will be provided!
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